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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best readers again this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Thank you to all the children 

and parents that were able 

to attend ‘Talk it Tuesday’ 

last week. We hope you 

enjoyed spending time          

talking about and looking at 

some of the well-being super 

heroes we use in class. The 

children enjoyed the sensory 

resources available including 

mindful colouring, therapy 

balls, lycra sacks and water 

beads to help them experi-

ence how these tools can be 

used to help support           

regulation in particular when 

they are feeling anxious, 

worried or upset. Thank you 

to those who purchased stress balls and windmills in 

addition to drinks and cake. You helped raise a huge 

£121.50 for the mental health and well-being charity 

MIND. If your child would like to purchase a stress ball 

or windmill, please send them in with some change to see Miss Flude in Year 1. 

 

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

Nursery ~ Lucas Constantinou                                              

Pre-School ~ not recorded                                          

Rec ~ Emilia Di Placido                                                        

Year 1 ~ Simrit Uppal                                                 

Year 2 ~ Toby Walker                                                         

Year 3 ~ Amber Faulkner                                                         

Year 4 ~ Louis Rollason                                                

Year 5 ~ Sonny Craddock                                                  

Year 6 ~ Luke Moore   

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Isabella Di Placido, Eva Dyer                  

Sienna Jordan, Louis Rollason          

Naomi Smith, Sophia Rollason 

 

Parents/Carers of children in Years                   

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at our         

assembly on Monday 28th November at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

 
 

SEND Drop-in 
 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in on 

the following days next week:- 
 

Monday 8.30am - 10.00am &                     

Wednesday 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above 

times to discuss any concerns you have about 

your child’s educational needs. 

Congratulations to Jimmy 

Raeside who recently passed 

his Grade 1 Piano.  He 

passed with with distinction.  

Well done Jimmy we are very 

proud of your achievement! 

Reminder 

Deadline for 

Christmas   

Dinner                

orders is:-             

Thursday 1st December 

Reception & KS1:-                                     

Monday 12th December &                                                    

KS2:-                                                         

Tuesday 13th December 

                       School Choir 

The School Choir have been 

practicing and will be spreading 

some festive cheer over the next 

few weeks. 

Next week they will be singing for the residents at 

The Gables Rest Home, which the residents really 

enjoy and then at the Christmas Fayre. 

 

A date is also planned for them to sing at                

Rowberry’s Nurseries - further information to follow. 



                        Upcoming Dates for your Diary                                                                              

December                                                                                       

Friday 2nd - PTFA Christmas Fair                                                

Monday 5th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal (morning) 

Tuesday 6th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (evening)                 

Wednesday 7th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (afternoon)                        

Friday 9th - Whole school visit to the Swan Theatre                    

Monday 12th - KS1 Christmas Lunch                                                       

Monday 12th - KS2 Christmas Party                                              

Tuesday 13th - KS2 Christmas Lunch                                          

Tuesday 13th - KS1 Christmas Party                                               

Wednesday 14th - PTFA Stories with Santa                                    

Wednesday 14th - Carol Service Rehearsal at St Cassian’s 

Church                                                                                                          

Thursday 15th - KS2 Carol Service at St Cassian’s Church                                               

Thursday 15th - Break up for Christmas                                        

Friday 16th - Teacher Training Day 

January 

Tuesday 3rd - Return to School                                                             

Friday 20th - Year 5 & 6 visit to the National Space Centre 

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School  

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word 

every week for you  to talk about with 

your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand 

it! Use it in some sentences and see if 

they can too. 

There are also words on your children’s 

topic sheets. 

 

confidence 

Following the very successful concert last year, our           

performers have kindly arranged another concert to take 

place on Sunday 11th December.  Proceeds in aid of the 

new ARC (Enhanced Autism Resource Centre). Please          

put the date in your  diary and let Friends and Family             

know about the event. 

 

KS2 Carol Service Thursday 15th December                                   

The KS2 Carol service is at  St Cassian’s Church on                                                         

Thursday 15th December at 9.00am.  

We hope Parents/Carers/Grandparents of KS2 pupils will be 

able to join us at the Carol Service on the 15th December 

(pupils to be dropped off again at 8.45am).                                                                            

You are warmly invited to join us afterwards for refreshments.                   

Rehearsal - important information                                                                                

On Wednesday 14th December we will be having a rehearsal. KS2 pupils are to be 

dropped off at the church from 8.45am that morning, for registration, ready to start at 

9.00am. After the rehearsal we will walk the children back to school. Please ensure 

they have a warm coat and suitable footwear with them.                                                

Please do not leave your child at the church before 8.45am as                                            

they will be unsupervised.                                                                                                 

Pupils in KS1 are to go to school for registration as                                                

normal on both the 14th and 15th December. 

Thank you for your kind donations made 
to the Royal British Legion  Poppy Ap-

peal 2022  we raised a fantastic 
£161.44! 

 

                The District total for raised for 

2022 is: £4230.00                               

On behalf of the Royal British Legion                                         

Thank you! 


